
 

 

Pregame Communication 
Just like teams and coaches prepare all week for a football game, 
officials also spend hours every week preparing for their upcoming  
assignment that Friday night or on Saturday. 

Many of our officials around the state are accessing a system called 
Hudl, which is a video sharing system in which schools are sharing 
game film with officials to review last week’s performance, as well as 
looking ahead at the style of play that the upcoming opponents will be 
using. 

Also, officials spend a great deal of time pregaming as a crew; talking 
about rules, mechanics, coverages, and how to best communicate with 
each sideline during the game. 
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"Be The Referee" is a series of one-minute messages designed to 
help educate people on the rules of different sports, to help them 
better understand the art of officiating, and to recruit officials.  "Be 
The Referee" features MHSAA Assistant Director Mark Uyl's 
insights on officiating.  


